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If you have any information regarding these crimes you are urged 
to contact Public Safety at 651-962-5100 and the police (911). 

Removal Date: 02/03/2023 

ALERT: 
Critical / Major Incident 

ADVISORY: 
Important Incident 

NOTIFICATION: 
General Information 

 

Public Safety would like to notify the University of St. Thomas community about a 
vehicle theft that occurred on the St. Paul campus near the Saint Paul Seminary. 

On 1/20/2023 at 11:06 AM, A St. Thomas student reported their vehicle was stolen to 
Public Safety and the St. Paul Police Department. Public Safety discovered through 
reviewing camera footage the vehicle theft occurred 
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